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13th November 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Healthy Smiles at St James 
 
We are proud to have teamed up with Colgate this year to promote oral health in 
children. Your child will receive a toothbrush and toothpaste, alongside an informative 
leaflet around toothbrushing. 
 
At St James we are a Healthy School and are championing a zero-cavity future for our 
children to work to end the world's most prevalent chronic disease: tooth decay.  
Left untreated, it can cause pain and discomfort, undermine self-esteem and quality of 
life, impact school attendance and more. We want to work together to create a school 
community of bright smiles and even brighter futures. 
 
We hope you will support us and encourage good oral health at home. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Gofton 
PSHE Co-ordinator 
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